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It is imperative to improve the safety standards of coal ash storage to protect our waterways
and health.
Proper storage and clean -up are needed, but ultimately we need to avoid creating the product
in the first place. 
This continuing degradation of our supportive environment amounts to a folly called ecocide.
Ecocide hurts us all. Our values and priorities must change.

 Sincerely, Carla

Carla Winterbottom
312-623-4272
www.carlawinterbottom.com
www.beverlyarts.org                 
https://rebellion.earth/
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